
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
2 March 2009 
 
World Projects International Music Productions 
Chris Gibbs, Managing Director 
Yosuke Kurosaka, World Projects Japan 
 
Dear Chris, 
 
The directors, students and parents involved in the recent tour to Japan, by the 
senior bands of Manly Selective Campus, would like to express their sincere 
thanks to World Projects for the excellent planning and organisation of the tour.  
 
They experienced a balanced mix of concerts in beautiful concert halls and 
great opportunities for the students to mix with fellow musicians.  Our two 
guides, Yosuke and Harumi were excellent ambassadors providing invaluable 
guidance with all aspects of daily activities including concert logistics, sight-
seeing, transportation, Japanese cuisine and delicacies, local and national 
history, cultural lessons, weather forecasting, clothing advice, retrieval of lost 
items and medical assistance.  Their bonhomie and amusing anecdotes were a 
highlight of the tour. 
 
The students have been unanimous in their praise and enjoyment of the trip. 
The directors were impressed by the high musical standard and the parents 
appreciated the detailed organisation and opportunities for cultural exchange. 
 
We would highly recommend World Projects for any overseas high school band 
tours. 
 
Arigato gozaimasu 
 
 
Japan Tour Committee 
Bands of Manly Selective Campus 
 


